Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 17 Thursday, September 23, 2015

College Rep Visits: Students can sign up for the visits on Naviance under the COLLEGES tab. If you will be missing a class period,
you must print out the confirmation page and show your teacher before you can attend.

Thursday, September 24th, 12:45 - University of Pittsburgh at Johnstown

Friday, September 25th, 8:00 - Wilkes University

Friday, September 25th, 9:30 - Saint Francis University

Friday, September 25th, 12:45 - Bloomsburg University

Friday, September 25th, 1:45 - Susquehanna University

HACC is hosting a Health Careers Exploration Day on October 7th. Students interested in attending this event and learning
more about the various careers in the health industry should contact Mrs. Ziegler by September 18th. E. Ziegler

If you are intending on going to a 4-year college, the counseling department recommends that you take the PSAT. This is a
practice test for the SAT. The PSAT will be administered at Manheim Township High School on Wednesday, October 14th. This is
a new opportunity for students to test during the school day and will NOT be offered on a Saturday this year at any school.
Juniors are given priority and can register in the Guidance Office through Wednesday, September 30th before or after school,
lunch or during a scheduled study hall. We will not accept registration in between classes. Sophomores can register Thursday,
September 24th through Wednesday, September 30", The fee is $18.00 cash (exact cash only) or checks payable to MTHS.
Guidance

Seniors requesting Club Early Release as their club selection must fill out the Senior Privilege application (and be approved by
administration) AND select Club Early Release as their club choice. You will be placed in a club study hall if you do not complete
both steps. If you have already submitted your application for Club Early Release, it is your responsibility to check with Mrs. Loke
in the main office to find out if you have been approved — otherwise, you will be scheduled for a study hall. Admin

Seniors: Voting is now open for the 2015 Homecoming Court. Help decide your court by going to Naviance and find the voting
under Surveys. Voting will be open until the end of the school day on Monday 9/28. Student Council

Homecoming is right around the corner and ticket sales will begin in about 2 weeks. Just a reminder that you will not be
permitted to purchase tickets if you have a debt. Please pay all debts by the end of September to avoid missing out on the
dance. The Dance will be October 10" from 7-10 PM. Tickets will be $13 each. Student Council

NHS, Key Club and Student Council members who have volunteered to assist at Parent Night on Thursday, 9/24, are reminded
to arrive at 5:45 PM and report to the main office. Interact Club members who would like to volunteer to help should see
Mrs. Loke in the main office to sign up. New members are welcome to sign up, too! Admin

Students who need to ride the activity bus on Tuesdays & Thursdays must obtain a bus pass from the teacher they are working
with after school. Students must remain with that teacher or wait for the bus in the supervised area of the cafeteria until the
activity bus arrives at 4 PM. Admin

MTHS JAZZ BAND AUDITIONS: Any student who is interested in joining the MTHS jazz band is welcome to audition. The auditions
will be held on October 14th and 15th. The sign-up sheet and audition materials are posted on the bulletin board in the hallway
outside of room 139 (across from the TV studio). Questions should be directed to Mr. Schlosser in room 157.

Calling all parents of the class of 2016: Please help us celebrate our children this year at post prom, a milestone celebration of
their Township years. The purpose of Post Prom is to provide a safe, fun, and substance free event for each member of this great
class on the night of the senior prom, whether or not prom is attended. This is a parent-sponsored event; our goal is to reach out
to every parent so that you know we want your help. This celebration is for everyone!! We are currently looking for help on the
decorations committee and on corporate sponsorships (contacting local businesses to partner with us in keeping our kids and
our community safe). It is all about coming together!! No matter what, you can contribute - your involvement is vital to the
success of this outreach. Only through the power of collaboration can we truly make a difference. The planning process is just
beginning!! Please contact Annie Friedrichs at 314-2200 or annief@dhfassociates.com if you would like to volunteer or need
further information about Post Prom. Post Prom Parent Committee

Anyone interested in joining the 2015-2016 MTHS Air Rifle team should plan to attend an important informational meeting for
students on either Monday, September 28th at 2:50 PM or Tuesday, September 29th at 7:10 AM in room 252. Please contact Mr.
Rutledge if you have any questions.

-see other side-



WEDNESDAY’S SPORTS

SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Gtennis Lebanon A HS 3:45 2:30
Vbsoccer Penn Manor H Field H&I 4:00
Vhockey Lampeter Strasburg A HS 4:00 2:30
Vgsoccer Penn Manor A Comet Field 5:30 4:00
Frfoot Conestoga Valley A HS 4:00 2:45
Frhockey McCaskey A HS 4:00 2:45

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Gtennis Warwick H Tennis Courts 4:00
Vhockey Cedar Crest A HS 5:30 3:45
Gvolley Conestoga Valley A CVHS 6:00 4:45
Frbsoccer Conestoga Valley H Field 1&L 4:00
Frgsoccer Conestoga Valley A HS 4:00 2:45




